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The school will have an empty flat 
and school house by the end of the 
month.  

If you are keen or know anyone 
who would like to rent either of 
these, ring the school and Lorraine 
will give you all the information.  

The flat has two bedrooms and the 
house has three.  

 

 

Office@rangitaiki.school.nz 
or phone 3782801. 

 

From the 16th of February till 
the 26th of February we will 
have the Wool Shed at 
school.  The wool shed is an 
interactive classroom that 
contains information and 
activities about the many 
states and process of wool 
making. Please come along 
and check it out during school 
hours. 

 

 
                  

 

Playgroup 
Every Wednesday at 10am 
in the community hall.  

The cost is $2.00 to cover 
the power.  

Please let people know so 
we can make this a success.  

Day Care 
We have had request for anyone 
providing day care/crèche in their own 
home in the area. If this sounds like 
something you could do, please let the 
school know and we will pass the 
information on.  
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Do you know anyone who would 
like to sponsor the printing of 
this community newsletter?  

 

 

 

We 
would love to make a data base so 
we can email the community 
newsletter out. Please email us at 
school with your email information. 

 

 

I read this recently online and thought it 
was a great way to explain bullying.  

 

 

 

 

 

Some more photos from the 

Xmas party on the last day of 

the school year. Thank you to all 

that could make it. You were a 

fantastic audience.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 School news  

We have started the year of 

with 7 students and have two 

more joining us during the 

year.   

This term we are learning 

about creating a sustainable 

environment and how we can all 

make a difference and ‘Save 

the world”. As part of this 

study we are collecting plastic 

lids and we will use these to 

make a new mural for the 

front of the school.  

Please help us by collecting 

your plastic lids and dropping 

them off at school. 

 

 

 

The Trillion Trek (Variety 

Bash) are coming to Rangitaiki 

School for lunch on the 9th 

March at 12.30. As part of 

their annual tour they will be 

visiting our school and giving 

gifts as well as showing off 

their quirky vehicles. I would 

like to see our community 

support this group by coming 

along and joining in on the fun!.  

 

If you have anything to add to our 

newsletter we would love to add it 

for you. Just let us know . 
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